
Department of Energy
Washington, DC20585

July 10, 1998

The Honorable John T. Conway
Chairman
Defense Nuclear Facility Safety Board
625 Indiana Avenue, NW, Suite 700
Washington, DC 20004

Dear Mr. Chairman:

This letter transmits informationconcerning feedback and improvement processes under
Integrated Safety Management. I committed to provide the Board this information at the
Seventh Quarterly Briefing held on June 24, 1998.

The first enclosure discusses actions taken by the OffIce of Oversight to improve its
followup of issues, deficiencies,and vulnerabilitiesidentified as a result of Office of
Environment, Safety and Health appraisals and vulnerability studies. It also includes the
status of the evaluations listed in Enclosure 2 of your March 20, 1998letter to
Deputy Secretary Moler concerning feedback and improvement.

The second enclosure contains the newly revised, validated Site Profiles, which summarize
the most significant environment, safety, and health, and safeguards and wurity issues at
each site and their corrective action status.

If I can be of further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me.

“LA
~eter N. Brush
Acting Assistant Secretary
Environmen~ Safety and Health

{
cc: R. Crowe

E. Livingston
G. Podonsky
M. Whitaker
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